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LEARN PLAY PRAY GROW 

SPRING TERM 2016 – Friday 8th January 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back to St Theresa’s! On behalf of 
all the staff, I would like to wish you all a 
very happy and healthy 2016. The staff and I 
would also like to thank you for all your gifts 
and Christmas wishes. We really appreciated 
your kindness and generosity at the end of 
the autumn term. 
We have started the Spring term with a 
focus on the Year of Mercy. The children 
have been learning about why Pope Francis 
has called for this extraordinary Jubilee and 
how we can respond to his calling in our 
corporal and spiritual actions. Ask your child 
what they have learnt this week, they have 
been really interested in what they can do 
this holy year. The school council will meet on 
Monday to decide how they can encourage 
their class to be merciful in their actions. 
The Friends will be touch with you shortly 
with upcoming events for 2016 – in the 
meantime we wanted to share with you that 
just over £4000 was raised at the Christmas 
Fair. Many thanks to all involved! 
Have a lovely weekend! 
Miss Kelly               
 
 
 

 
 

Reminders!  - Holidays in term time will not be permitted. Please ensure your child is present the 
last day of the term and the first day of a new term. These are checked by the EWO. Punctuality is 
checked too! The gates open at 8:30am and the school day starts at 8:50am. Thank you!  Please would 
you bring an appointment card if your child is visiting the doctor, dentist or a letter if it’s a hospital 
appointment.  Please try to make medical appointments after school if you are able to do so.  Many 
thanks for your support. Uniform – many thanks for ensuring your child’s winter coat is navy and that 
the school woolly hat is worn! They look very smart and represent the school well! Swimming – don’t 
forget to send your Year 3 child to school with a swimming hat! No hat no swim! 

 

 

 

Liturgy dates for your diary 
Year 5 Class Mass – Tuesday 19th January 
1:30pm celebrated by Fr Tony Convery 

Year 3 Blue Class Assembly Wed 27th Jan 
9:15am 

Year 3 Red Class Assembly Wed 3rd Feb 9:15am 
Ash Wednesday Mass Wed 10th Feb 9:15am 

Year 5 Class Assembly Wed 2nd March 9:15am 
Reception Assembly Wed 9th March 9:15am 

Year 2 Class Assembly Wed 16th March 9:15am 
Year 1 Class assembly 23rd March 9:15am 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=yDSZwLMSdw2U6M&tbnid=jNHDAHfghhy_LM:&ved=0CAYQjRw&url=http://clipartmountain.com/comclip/family1.htm&ei=8wMqU8bzD6XG0QXth4HoBw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.bGE&psig=AFQjCNG75AsZsFlTfySnfeNuYZBIaiLCCQ&ust=1395348835738742
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=yDSZwLMSdw2U6M&tbnid=jNHDAHfghhy_LM:&ved=0CAYQjRw&url=http://clipartmountain.com/comclip/family1.htm&ei=8wMqU8bzD6XG0QXth4HoBw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.bGE&psig=AFQjCNG75AsZsFlTfySnfeNuYZBIaiLCCQ&ust=1395348835738742
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=yDSZwLMSdw2U6M&tbnid=jNHDAHfghhy_LM:&ved=0CAYQjRw&url=http://clipartmountain.com/comclip/family1.htm&ei=8wMqU8bzD6XG0QXth4HoBw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.bGE&psig=AFQjCNG75AsZsFlTfySnfeNuYZBIaiLCCQ&ust=1395348835738742
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=yDSZwLMSdw2U6M&tbnid=jNHDAHfghhy_LM:&ved=0CAYQjRw&url=http://clipartmountain.com/comclip/family1.htm&ei=8wMqU8bzD6XG0QXth4HoBw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.bGE&psig=AFQjCNG75AsZsFlTfySnfeNuYZBIaiLCCQ&ust=1395348835738742
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=yDSZwLMSdw2U6M&tbnid=jNHDAHfghhy_LM:&ved=0CAYQjRw&url=http://clipartmountain.com/comclip/family1.htm&ei=8wMqU8bzD6XG0QXth4HoBw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.bGE&psig=AFQjCNG75AsZsFlTfySnfeNuYZBIaiLCCQ&ust=1395348835738742
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi52On_j5rKAhWFrRoKHUqLAXQQjRwIBw&url=http://www.missionsandiego.org/pope-francis-presents-bull-of-indiction-of-jubilee-year-of-mercy/&psig=AFQjCNG33VeJjrZe9_7NJ2kaigHtC7GLZQ&ust=1452339366022511
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiJ0vOerZrKAhVGOxoKHaZ9AU0QjRwIBw&url=http://www.sistersofmercyunion.org.uk/news/fx-articles.cfm?id%3D248&psig=AFQjCNG33VeJjrZe9_7NJ2kaigHtC7GLZQ&ust=1452339366022511

